Notice of Public Hearing

The Town of Belvidere Planning Commission hereby provides notice of a public
hearing being held pursuant to 24 VSA §4384 (“Preparation of Plan; Hearings by
Planning Commission”) for the purpose of hearing public comments concerning the
draft 2021 Belvidere Town Plan.

The public hearing has been scheduled for:

DATE: July 8, 2021 at 6:00 PM

PLACE: Belvidere Central School (4515 VT-109, Belvidere, VT)

Statement of Purpose: The public hearing is being held to solicit public comments
regarding the draft 2021 Town Plan.

Section Headings

Planning Process
Population and Growth
Historic, Archaeological and Scenic Resources
Natural Resources
Education and Childcare
Facilities and Services
Energy and Utilities
Housing

. Economic Development
10. Transportation

11. Land Use

12. Implementation Plan
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Locations where full text may be examined:

Copies of the full text of the draft 2021 Belvidere Town Plan are available at the
Belvidere, VT Town Clerk’s Office. An electronic copy of the Plan can be viewed

on LCPC’s website at www.lcpevt.org/belvidere or click here.

For questions, comments, or concerns, please contact Alec Jones (alec@lcpcvt.org)
with the Lamoille County Planning Commission or Fran Leavitt
(francesleavitt@gmail.com) with the Belvidere Planning Commission.




